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Re: To all Parents and Staff of Donabate Community College

A case of Covid-19 associated with the Donabate Community College was
notified to the Department of Public Health East on 08/09/2020.

A risk assessment has been carried out by the Department of Public Health
East and the college is compliant with all infection prevention and control
measures. At this stage no further testing is indicated. However the
Department of Public Health will keep this situation under review.

Anyone who develops symptoms of COVID should contact their GP by
telephone.

Further information is available at the HSE website, and can be accessed at:

https://www?2 .hse.ie/coronavirus/

Information is also available in a range of different languages at:
https://www.hse.ie/eng/services/news/newsfeatures/covid19-updates/partner-

resources/covid-19-translated-resources/

Yours sincerely,

Jr Mo, OMare:

Dr Mary O Meara MCRN 12420
Specialist in Public Health Medicine




